
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2 March 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Freedman Class -  staffing 
 
Further to my letter of the 13 February: unfortunately, Amelia King, who was due to take over 
as class teacher, is now on long-term sick leave.   

 
In the circumstances, the Higher Level Teaching Assistants, Jennie Whitehead and Sara Perez 
Lucena, will continue to lead on the day-to-day teaching of the class supported by me, their 
Head of Department, and the extended Leadership Team during Amelia’s absence. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sarah Fraser-Thwaites 
Head of Specialist Department 
 
 


